
2020 PSAT/ NMSQT Information  

 

 
The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test is a great tool for 
students considering college. The PSAT/NMSQT measures critical reading skills, math 
problem-solving skills and writing skills. North Forsyth High School recommends that 9th 

and 10th grade students take the PSAT/NMSQT in order to receive feedback about 
strengths and weaknesses, enter the competition for National Merit Scholar 
scholarships (11th graders), and to help prepare for the SAT. The PSAT can only be 
taken once a year, so don’t miss this opportunity!  
 
Students in 9th and 11th grade at North Forsyth High School must register online, if they 
have not already paid to take the exam. NFHS will register 10th graders. 
 
In order to register, parents should visit https://user.totalregistration.net/PSAT/110921 . 
 

PSAT Registration Information: 
Registration window:  August 10, 2020 - September 30, 2020. 

Registration Deadline:  September 30, 2020 

Exam Date:  Wednesday, October 14, 2020 

Cost:  $20 for all 9th and 11th Grade Students 

All 10th Grade students will take the PSAT at no cost and do not need to register. 

*No refunds will be issued after the 9/30/20 registration deadline. 

Home school students may also participate in PSAT/NMSQT at a designated 
Forsyth County school.  Home school students interested in taking the PSAT 

should visit  here. 

If you have any questions about the PSAT, please contact Dr. Nikki Thomas, 
NFHS Assistant Principal. 

https://user.totalregistration.net/PSAT/110921
https://www.forsyth.k12.ga.us/Page/49963
mailto:Nthomas@forsyth.k12.ga.us

	The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test is a great tool for students considering college. The PSAT/NMSQT measures critical reading skills, math problem-solving skills and writing skills. North Forsyth High School recommends that...

